
 
Friday 29th January 2021
ONLINE LIVE LESSON:
For this lesson you will need:

- Be ready to discuss ‘idioms’, which are something you hear a lot of 
in Class 3! These are phrases/sayings which have a different 
figurative meaning than the literal meaning of the words. For 
example, on a very cold day I might say, “It’s brass monkeys out 
here!”. What does, “Hold your horses!” mean?


- I would really like to hear some of your ideas too.

*Sound switched on as we continue to ‘talk’ live in our lessons,          
with the ‘chat’ option used in a much more directed way.

Your brain, as well as your ‘Dhoon High 5’ 

and ‘Values’.


Follow up challenges/ suggested learning 

            can be found below:



 
Friday 29th January - Follow up challenges/ suggested learning:

- Investigating Idioms. Such an interesting feature of language and they can be a great way to 
describe and express feelings (as long as people know what you mean! :-) ). Follow this link to find a 
large collection of idioms: https://englishbyday.com/idioms-for-kids/

You may enjoy drawing idiom cartoons - What would it look like if you drew pictures showing the 
literal meaning of an idiom? For example: ‘A bull in a china shop,’ or ‘It cost an arm and a leg!’.


- Finding out about democracy around the World:  Keep up with current affairs:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround

Find out about nations around the World, where there have been protests, elections and where

you feel the principles of democracy (as described in our resources) are being challenged.


Also, Horrible Histories created -  History of Democracy ‘The Common People Song’:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/watch/horrible-histories-songs-democracy-song


- Dhoon School Wellbeing questionnaire:

I am so looking forward to being back in class and learning with you face to face once again.

How are you feeling about lockdown and returning to school? We would really like to know and if 
you would like to share, there is a wellbeing sheet for you to complete, which can be found in the 
resource bank of the school website.




- RSPB birdwatch - Big Schools Birdwatch

 https://www.rspb.org.uk/fun-and-learning/for-teachers/schools-birdwatch/

This could be a great time to be observing birds (and other wildlife) and the above link takes 
you to so much information, including how to recognise different bird species.

Also, this next link will take you to ‘The Great Garden Birdwatch’, due to take place 
between 29th and 31st January:

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/    See you soon!


